

BONYTHON PRIMARY SCHOOL

 Hurtle Avenue
 Ph: (02) 6142 0640

 BONYTHON ACT 2905
 Fax: (02) 6142 0656

 www.bonythonps.act.edu.au
 ABN: 47 576 431 450



2 November 2020

BONYTHON YEAR 6 GRADUATION 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find attached an overview of the Graduation events to take place on Wednesday 16th December for our graduating class of 2020.

What	When	Where	Important Information for the Event	Costs/Notes required
Ceremony	9:15am	Outside near the Allawah space	- It will take place outside to comply with current restrictions with physical distancing being observed by adults in attendance. - Two adults per child will be able to attend this event to comply with our COVID safe event plan requirements. Please note, siblings will be unable to attend this event. - On entering the school site, adults will need to complete the signing in process, using the QR code posted at the gates to the school. - This will be a seated event with seating being appropriately spaced. Only adults from the same household are to sit together. - Photographs must only include adults from the same household. - Any person/s who are unwell need to stay home. - Parents and carers attending the event are encouraged to leave the school as quickly as possible following the conclusion of the event.	The two adults attending will need to complete and return the RSVP note and will receive tickets to attend the ceremony on the day.
Activity	11:00 - 2:45pm	Laser Tag (Belconnen)	 Year 6 students have been involved in a process that has selected this activity to participate in. A pizza lunch will be had during this event. Dietary requirements will be catered for. Students will travel to and from the Laser Tag venue by bus. 	A permission note, with dietary requirements, will be sent home for students that will need to be returned for students to attend. There will be no cost as money raised from the Namadgi Market Day will cover the costs of the laser tag session, bus transport and the pizza lunch.
Dinner & Disco	6:00 - 8:00pm	Hall	 Vikings Tuggeranong will be providing a sit down dinner for students. This will include a main meal and dessert. Parents will need to drop off and pick up students. However, due to restrictions, will be unable to attend or participate in the dinner or disco. Year 5 students will be invited to attend the disco portion of the evening from 7:00 until 8:00pm. 	A permission note, with dietary requirements, will be sent home for students that will need to be returned for students to attend. There will be no cost for the dinner as money raised from the Namadgi Market Day will cover the costs of the dinner, decorations for the hall and DJ.

The plans detailed above may change when the ACT Road Map for Public Schools is reviewed on 6th November. Any changes will be communicated to families. If you have any questions or concerns, please get in contact with one of us.

Regards, Marissa Owens and Emily Howland Namadgi Executive Teachers